
Traffic information on Helsinki-Tallinn-route 

Temporary interruption on regular sailings 

Viking XPRS vessel will be docked for the regular maintenance work between 
Tuesday the 25th of January and Sunday the 6th of February 2022. 

During this time, despite the earlier announcement, Viking Line is not having a 
replacement vessel on the line. This change is caused by the worsening Covid-19 
situation in the region effecting negatively on the travel demand. 

The timetable upon until the 23rd of January 2022: 

Monday - Wednesday 13.30 20.30 07.00 17.00

Thursday 13.30 20.30 07.00 17.00 ( 23.30*)

Friday 07.45 14.15 21.00  04.15* 10.45 17.30

Saturday 10.30 20.30 07.00 17.00

Sunday 10.30 19.00 07.00 15.30  22.15**

* Only for accompanied cargo units. Loading of cargo units takes place on Thursday evenings at 23.30. 

** Only accompanied cargo

HELSINKI - TALLINN TALLINN - HELSINKI

We apologize for any inconvenience this interruption on regular service may cost. 

For booking and more information kindly contact the booking department 
cargo.booking.est@vikingline.com or +358 2 333 1446 / +372 666 3985. 

Viking Line Cargo 

(On Monday the 24th of January 2022, Viking XPRS will traffic as above on Mondays except 
the departure from Helsinki at 13.30, will already be at 10.30 o'clock.)
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